° $1.5 million to the United Nations Children’s Emergency Fund
(UNICEF). These funds will be used to provide psychological
support for children with war trauma-related disorders. It
will also be used to provide basic health care to children
and pregnant women.

These four organizations, co-ordinated by the United Nations High -

Commission for Refugees (UNHCR), have led the way in
international efforts to alleviate suffering in the former
Yugoslavia.

- "By channelling our assistance through these agencies, we are
sure that we are meeting an identified shortage and that our
contribution will be directed to those most in need," said
Mrs. McDougall.

- 30 -

For further information, media representatives may contact:

Media Relations Office
External Affairs and International Trade Canada
(613) 995-1874

e




